
 

 

SECOND DAY OF THE DEEKSHARAMBH PROGRAMME AT SARDAR BHAGWAN 

SINGH UNIVERSITY, BALAWALA, DEHRADUN 

 

Sardar Bhagwan Singh University (SBSU) inaugurated the new academic session 2024-25 

with the Deeksharambh (orientation) program scheduled from August 21 to 24, 2024. 

The second day of this program featured a series of impactful events designed to 

educate and integrate new students into university life. 

The day commenced with an enlightening anti-drug lecture by Padma Shri Dr. B. K. 

Sanjay, whose powerful message resonated with the audience, leaving them inspired 

and motivated. This was followed by an interactive session led by Professor Manish 

Arora, focusing on anti-ragging measures and discipline at SBSU. Professor Arora 

emphasized the critical importance of maintaining a ragging-free campus and fostering 

a healthy, supportive atmosphere for all students. 

A highlight of the day's activities was the presentation of two Nukkad Nataks (street 

plays) addressing the themes of anti-drug awareness and anti-ragging. These 



 

 

performances served as powerful tools for student advocacy, enabling participants to 

voice their concerns and educate their peers about the serious consequences of ragging 

and drug abuse. 

The program continued with departmental orientations and "Meet the Faculty" sessions, 

providing new students with valuable opportunities to familiarize themselves with their 

chosen fields of study and interact with their future mentors. These events were crucial 

in helping students understand the academic expectations and resources available to 

them at SBSU. 

The day concluded with a carefully structured interaction between new students and 

their senior counterparts. This session was designed to bridge the gap between different 

batches, foster positive relationships, and facilitate a smoother transition for first-year 

students from their school environment to university life. 

Through this comprehensive program, SBSU demonstrated its commitment to creating a 

welcoming, safe, and enriching environment for its new students, setting a positive tone 

for the academic year ahead. 

 

 


